

3 November 2015

School Community
John Paul II Catholic School, Rokeby

Dear Parents

As you will be aware, Mr Jim Ireland resigned from the Principalship of John Paul II Catholic School, Rokeby effective from the end of Term 4, 2015.

I wish to express my personal thanks, and that of the Catholic Education system in general, to Jim as he concludes his current tenure at John Paul II Catholic School.

In association with the School Board, I have recently initiated a process to select the Principal for John Paul II Catholic School, to commence from next year. As part of the discernment process, I have invited representatives of the School Board and the wider educational community to assist with the interview process.

The appointment of a new Principal is a significant event in the history of a school. In order to ascertain the present and future needs of the school and to better inform the selection process, consultation with the school community will be undertaken.

In order to facilitate your participation in the selection process, I have commenced preparations to convene appropriate consultation workshops with both staff members and parents over the coming weeks. Hence, in association with the John Paul II Catholic School Board, I would like to invite all interested parents and community members to attend a consultation workshop to be held at the school on Monday, 9th November at 6:00pm.

Your participation in this significant process will be greatly valued.

Thanking you for your ongoing support of our school community.

Yours sincerely

John M. Mula Director